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December 18, 2018

Dear Johnathan,

This letter is to confirm the approval made by Interim Vice Chancellor for Student
Affairs Dr. Thomas Smith on April 27, 2018 of the recommendations made by the
Student Services Fee Advisory Committee for the fiscal year 2018 —2019.

I want to extend my thanks to you and the entire Committee for your efforts and
commitment to our student body.

Sincerely,

Brian L. Haynes, Ph.D.
Vice Chancellor, Student Affairs



